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Dear House Natural Resources Committee members:

I urge you to please note NO on HB 2795, the bill that would allow counties to opt out of Measure 18 in direct
opposition to the will of the people of Oregon. Oregonians have weighed in twice and have overwhelmingly voted
to ban hunting cougars with dogs. Yet a few anti-wildlife lawmakers and their wealthy hunting/ranching supporters
are threatening to simply override the will of the people. Besides being a clear violation of trust and the constitution,
this underhanded maneuver would allow cruel, barbaric and completely unnecessary hunting.

Thank you very much,
Beatrice Shapiro
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